
Live Simply Award
A Celebration



Good Morning 

Everyone



Let’s begin with the sign of the cross



Good morning and welcome to our special 

celebration. 

We are delighted that you could all make 

it this morning.





We shared lots of our activities with CAFOD Schools – and they were very impressed 

by all of your hard work.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Or1IH05gcQA

We are delighted to welcome our visitors today to share 

our celebration. We have been awarded a certificate and 

a very special plaque that we can display in our school to 

show our commitment to LIVING SIMPLY, SUSTAINABLY 

AND IN SOLIDARITY. 

Presentation to children by Mr Twigg

We can now watch a short video to see where and how 

the special plaque was made. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Or1IH05gcQA




The presentation of the Live 

Simply Award at our special 

assembly on 24th May 2024.

Mr Twigg presented the plaque and certificate to the CAFOD and Spirituality 

group children who had worked with the Faith in Action group from Saints 

Peter and Paul High School. The children also shared the cross that had been 

made from the group’s work together. 




